
 
Dear Dr. Johnston, 
 
My name is Andrew Pirtle. a an incoming medical student from 
the great city of Lubbock, Texas. I will use this stethoscope in my 
studies to both attain and hone my skills as a physician with the 
goal of one day providing skillful and professional care to those 
that are in need. Your gift will be an important tool in my 
toolbox as a student and physician for the diagnosis and 
treatment of many. It is great to know that alumni are willing 
to support those aspiring to one day become physicians as well!  
 
Sincerely,  
Andrew Pirtle 



 
Dear Dr. Johnston, 
 
I would like to sincerely express my gratitude for the gift 
of a stethoscope. My name is Sara an incoming medical 
student from Dallas, Texas. I cannot wait to use this 
stethoscope especially when seeing a patient and 
throughout my education at TTUHSC.. Thank you for 
your support of the School of Medicine and Stethoscopes 
for Students. 
 
Sincerely,  
Sara Ahmed 



 
Dear Dr. Johnston, 
 
My name is Carina Vasquez, and I am an incoming medical 
student from El Paso, Texas. Thank you for supporting the School of 
Medicine Stethoscopes for Students. Your generosity allowed me to 
receive a TTUHSC branded stethoscope this year. I chose to attend 
medical school so that I could become a physician that serves 
Spanish-speaking patients. My family is Spanish-speaking and they 
have always appreciated when healthcare professionals could speak 
Spanish. I chose TTUHSC because I knew at this campus I would have 
opportunities to serve Spanish-speaking patients and grow my 
medical Spanish skills.  
 
Sincerely,  
Carina Vasquez 



 
Dear Dr. Johnston, 
 
My name is Haylee Flournoy, and I am an incoming medical 
student from Lubbock, Texas. I hope that I can use this 
stethoscope to further my education and touch the lives of 
people, like my little sister who has Type 1 diabetes. I have 
encountered so many amazing people who have impacted her 
life, and I hope that I can support my own patients like her 
doctors have. Thank you for supporting the School of Medicine 
Stethoscopes for Students program. 
 
Sincerely,  
Haylee Flournoy 



 
Dear Dr. Johnston, 
 
My name is Rachel Wagstaff, and I am an incoming medical 
student from Abilene, Texas. I chose to attend TTUHSC because 
of its community focus family-like cohesiveness and because 
being from West Texas I would love to eventually practice 
medicine in this area. Thank you for believing in me as a first 
year medical student, your generosity will not be forgotten! 
 
Sincerely,  
Rachel Wagstaff 



 
Dear Dr. Johnston, 
 
Thank you for sponsoring my stethoscope Dr. Johnston!. It was so 
special to receive my stethoscope and see your name written on my 
card! I'm proud to be a part of an institution that has such 
wonderfully strong support from alumni. I'm so excited to have 
finally begun my medical journey here at Texas Tech University 
Health Sciences Center. Thanks again for all of your guidance and 
support.  
 
Sincerely,  
Ellen Ward 




